Green Meadows North Townhomes Association
Architecture Committee

Storm Door Recommendation - December 2005

At the request of the Board of Directors, the Architecture Committee has
investigated and discussed the approved styles of storm doors for the
Association. The committee recommends the following:

Approved and Approved NOT approved
preferred

The committee believes that the typical fullview door as shown on the left is
greatly preferred due to the aesthetics. This is the only style of storm door that

was allowed by Regency, and the vast majority of doors in the Association are of
this type.

The committee believes that the middle door with a center bar is acceptable due

to functionality concerns, although it is aesthetically not as preferable as the first
option.

The committee believes that the door shown on the right, with a larger bottom
stile, should not be permissable due to aesthetics.

Finally, the committee recommends that all storm doors must be white. No other
colors should be allowed. The individual unit owners may choose between gold
and silver/nickel hardware on the door at their own preference.



